
 

 

 
M E M O R A N D U M  

 

Date: November 18, 2022 

To: Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 
 Bonny Anfinson, Program Coordinator 

Re: Newell Museum Outside of Deadwood Grant Extension

 

The Newell Museum received an Outside of Deadwood Grant in Round 1 of 2022 for 
painting of the historic museum. Because of storms this past summer in Belle Fourche 
and Spearfish the contractor they hired to do the painting has been busy repairing 
windows, roofs and siding.  Due to these necessary repairs to other structures the 
contractor has been unable to complete the painting of the museum and is requesting 
an extension of their grant.  

The grant expires on March 7, 2023. The applicant is requesting an extension to May of 
2023.  The Projects Committee has reviewed this request and recommend extending 
the grant to May 31, 2023. 

 

Recommend Motion: Move to grant an extension to the Outside of Deadwood Grant 
for the Newell Museum for painting to May 31, 2023. 

 
 

OFFICE OF 
PLANNING, ZONING AND 
HISTORIC PRESERVATION 

108 Sherman Street 
Telephone (605) 578-2082 

Fax (605) 578-2084 
 

 

Kevin Kuchenbecker 
Historic Preservation Officer 

Telephone (605) 578-2082 
kevin@cityofdeadwood.com 

 


